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﻿
Carson City Board of Supervisors;
Clark County Assemblyman Steve Yeager has sponsored AB83 – Revising the date of the legal holiday
for the observance of Nevada Day.

This bill would revert the legal observance of Nevada Day back to October 31st, (Halloween), of each
year, regardless if it falls on a weekday.  I request the Carson city Supervisors review this bill and
express their opposition to it.
This change was approved by a vote of the people of Nevada and was supported by Carson City.
Thank you for your consideration of my request.

Larry Osborne 
Carson City resident,
Chief Executive Officer (Ret)
Carson City Area Chamber Commerce
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